
I am strongly opposed to this bill because at age 16 & 17, individuals are still considered children. At this stage of development, 
such individuals to not have the emotional or mental maturity to make informed decisions. In addition to the former, the 
indoctrination in the public school system has primed the minds of young people to readily embrace Marxist ideology which is 
antithetical to and incompatible with our constitutional form of government. 


